
 

 

 
15th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Students/Parents/Carers,  

 

On behalf of students and staff of Desborough College, I would like to invite you to attend our Open 
Evening on Thursday 22nd September 2022.  

The Open Evening will take place between 5pm and 8pm during which time you will have the 
opportunity to tour the school, meet our amazing students and teachers and join in activities across our 
range of subjects. I will also be holding presentations in the main school hall at 5.30pm and 6.30pm. 

If you have a son in Year 4, 5, or 6, you are welcome to come along on this day to visit our school. 
Families are welcome and there is plenty of parking on site. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 22nd September. If you are unable to attend but would like 
to visit us, please do get in touch via transition@desborough-college.net. 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mr Andy Murdoch 
Headteacher 
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